

Coolangarras Barmah Kindergarten



41 Mokare Road Albany WA 6330 Telephone: 9841 6511 Fax: 9841 8563

13th May 2019 Term 2, Week 3

Dear families (Moort).

Welcome back to term 2. The children who have come back to Kindy this term have settled in really well. Unfortunately we have lost a number of children going to other places. As a result our numbers are quite low. We urge you to encourage any families with three or four year old children to enrol in our program. The children who attend benefit greatly and are well prepared for "Big School". They are immersed in Aboriginal culture at Coolangarras and learn to follow routines and be responsible for their self care. We provide a fun, friendly and educational experience for Early Years education which helps to set the children up well for their life long learning.

Easter Maths Fun

On the last day of Term one the children who came were very excited as 'Easter Bunny' had come and delivered eggs for them. The children were absolutely lovely and helped to collect, count out and share all of the eggs equally so that everyone had the same amount. It was a great mathematics exercise that everyone participated in.



Kind Regards,
Coolangarras Staff

KindiLink

Coolangarras Barmah Lift Off to Learn

We have been having fantastic fun at KindiLink with many regulars participating in the program.





Nan Glenda from Aboriginal Health comes regularly and loves yarning with families. We have child friendly craft, music, story telling and usually do cooking. As our four year old program has many spaces we are offering <u>regular</u> KindiLink children extra days with the older children. Please come and join us and take advantage of this great opportunity for your three year olds.

Zach's boomerang

Zach brought his boomerang to school to show us. He gave all of the children a turn of throwing it. He was very happy to share with his friends.



Things Happening

We will have a visit from the Dental Therapist later in the term to demonstrate caring for teeth. Prior to this we have been offered the opportunity to have Aboriginal Health workers come to Kindy to apply a fluoride varnish to your child's teeth. Please fill in and return the permission slip if you would like to receive this *FREE* service.

In term two we will celebrate NAIDOC week and also NATSIC Day. This will happen in the final week of school in July. We will have a barbeque for the families and will let you know more details closer to this time.